“l never met my
uncle Jordan
because his job

wasn't safe.That's
why I'm careful
and want you to
be careful too.”

Let’s help Brexton keep
New Brunswick workers safe
on the job. Please join us in
observing a National Day of
Mourning on April 28, 2025.

To read a special article by

Leica Gahan about Jordan'’s story
and the importance of workplace
safety, scan the QR code:

WorkSafeNB.ca/DayofMourning

#DayOfMourning
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